
The 2024 Pendleton Round-Up Poster Competition is now officially open for entries. All entries must be
submitted by Friday, February 16th. This deadline is crucial, and late submissions will not be considered.

How to Submit:

Entries should be submitted online via our official website: Pendletonroundup.com
Participants are required to fill out the entry form on the website and upload their artwork as per the
submission guidelines outlined in the competition rules.

Selection Process for the Top 10:

After the initial submission deadline, the Pendleton Round-Up team will review all entries.
Based on the judging criteria, the top 10 artists will be selected to advance to the final round.
These artists will be notified and provided with specific rules and brand guidelines for creating their
poster artwork.

Final Submission Deadline for Top 10:

The selected top 10 artists will have until Friday, April 26th to complete and submit their final poster
artwork.
This artwork must adhere to the provided rules and brand guidelines.

Final Judging and Winner Announcement:

Upon receiving the final submissions, the Poster Competition Committee will review the artworks.
The final judgment will be based on creativity, adherence to the theme, branding guidelines, artistic
skill, and overall impact.
The winner of the competition will be announced on Monday, May 13th.

Additional Guidelines:

Participants are encouraged to carefully read all competition guidelines and ensure their submissions
comply with all requirements.
It's important to regularly check the provided email and our website for updates or communications
regarding the competition.

This structured submission process is designed to ensure fairness and provide ample opportunity for artists
to showcase their talents. We look forward to seeing the diverse and creative interpretations of the
Pendleton Round-Up theme. Best of luck to all participants!
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